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Dignity and 
justice for
women
workers
If you believe you are being bullied or harassed at work, your
employer has a legal responsibility to address the problem and
ensure it doesn’t continue.

Keep a written record of all incidents including dates and any
witnesses

Contact your union representative who will support you
whether you want to deal with the issue formally or informally

Remember there is a three month time limit if you 
decide to take legal action against 
your employer.

Unite national contact
Siobhan Endean
National officer for Equalities
equality@unitetheunion.org
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